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Camp Place Play Park 

The grant contract is under final review for the National Park, but Stirling Council have agreed they can 
comply with the terms that apply to them.  More delays on equipment arrival means the installation 
schedule has been pushed back a few weeks, start date now in March.   Extensions have been requested 
from funders where grants need to be carried over to the next financial year.   

Some suitable logs for the play park have been identified from felled trees at the Cambusmore Estate, for 
which we are very grateful.   

BMX/Bike Track 

Stirling Council have responded on the BMX/Bike track with further requests for information especially 
regarding insurance and this is being followed up.  The leasing agreement or Licence to Occupy will be 
established between Stirling Council and CCDT over the management and maintenance of the track. 
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